
Dear Patients,  
 

Please note that we will be 
charging a fee of $75 per hour for 
appointments broken without 24 
hours notice.  
 
Every effort is made to contact patients before their 
appointment to confirm via text or email. Please 
understand this is done as a courtesy to our patients 
.DO NOT DEPEND ON THIS. If we are unable to reach 
you, your appointment card will serve as your 
confirmation.  
 
For our office, a missed dental appointment prevents us 
from scheduling another patient that could benefit from 
treatment. We schedule individual time with each 
patient to allow us to deliver the quality, personal care 
that every patient deserves.  
 
 
Thanks,  
Dr. Osseiran & Staff  


